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From: Renee O'Neill <chasingstar2701®@yahoo.com>
Sent: Monday, August 12, 2019 4:52 PM

To: sbcob

Subject: Re Library funding agenda

Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa Barbara. Do not click links or
open attachments unless you verify the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Supervisors,
Please do not try to pull the wool over public’s eyes by having them believe cannabis revenue is going to

bail our county out of debt. ‘
Please use any extra funding to hire more enforcement (Still 6 Sheriff’s!) and more Staff. [ can’t believe

you haven’t improved in this.

Clean up the mess you've created. Verify Affidavits and stop issuing more provisional licenses.
You promised to use majority of cannabis revenue for enforcement. Keep your word.
At July 9 hearing, you said you would not accept any new applications, (you wanted to prevent a rush to

grab land), until problems were solved.
Is this just more of the same - “talk the talk but don’t walk the walk?”

We have yet to see you honor your promises to Tepusquet Community.

Ditto comments from the SBCRC (Coalition). I appreciate their efforts.

Warmest Regards,
Renee



